
O v e r v i e w
The Delaware Valley Regional Planning Commission (DVRPC) 
has chosen NEWCOM to implement the Delaware Valley Region 
Digital Alerting program, enhancing first responder vehicles 
with digital alerting capabilities. NEWCOM will collaborate with 
regional agencies to install the system and activate HAAS Alerts 
Safety Cloud services.
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Delaware Valley Regional Planning Commission (DVRPC) 

Digital Alerting Program

This effort aims to create a regional program to deploy digital 
alerting technology in first responder and PennDOT vehicles. 
NEWCOM will collaborate with DVRPC to enhance relationships 
with partner agencies and provide data on the technology’s usage.

Pr o g ra m  S o l u t i o n

DVRPC aims to equip 450 vehicles in the first year and continue the initiative for four years, with 
funding covering installation costs, subscription fees, and ongoing support services for previously 
installed vehicles.

Digital alerting, or Responder-to-Vehicle 
(R2V) technology, alerts motorists of 
responders’ positions directly in their 
vehicles, increasing awareness of roadside 
hazards and encouraging compliance 
with Move Over, Slow Down laws to 
reduce serious incidents. The program 
will connect to over 100 agencies and 
equip 500+ response vehicles, along 
with PennDOT Freeway Service Patrol 
Vehicles. 


